
The Bureau of Land Management is planning to hire 100 Interns age 16 and older for sum-
mer employment in 2024. Interns that successfully complete the program are eligible for non-
competitive conversion to permanent or term positions within the federal government. 

Trainee opportunities are available in civil engineering; public affairs; archaeology; outdoor 
recreation; environmental protection; natural resources; realty; contracting; and budget. 

To be eligible, students must be currently enrolled and seeking a degree, diploma or 
certificate from an accredited high school, technical or vo-cational school, 2-year or 4-year 
college or university, graduate or professional school, on a full- or half-time basis. 

***** 
An Internship Application Workshop will be offered at 4:00 p.m. Thurs-
day, December 7th, at Treasure Valley Community College in the CTE 

Building, Room #107. 

 BLM staff will walk candidates through the usajobs.gov/ application 
process and be available to assist them with resume building. 

Anyone interested is encouraged to attend! 

Interested candidates are also invited to drop in at the Vale District Of-

fice, 100 Oregon St., Vale, OR, for assistance with the application pro-

cess between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Friday, December 8th. 

https://www.usajobs.gov/



